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Memorandum to Council 
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2018-M-044 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Resolution from Township of North Stormont 

Agenda Date: August 14, 2018 

Attachments: Correspondence from Township of North Stormont 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the Municipality of Temagami receives correspondence regarding 

resolution No. RES-1437-2018 from the Township of North Stormont; NOW THEREFORE BE IT 

RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2018-M-044; AND FURTHER THAT Council supports the 

request for the Province of Ontario to extend its areas of responsibilities to include any costs that 

municipalities may have to inherit from Green Energy Projects such as water quality, site restoration, and 

infrastructure repair. 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Communication received from the Township of North Stormont on July 27, 2018 is attached to and forms 

part of this report. 

 

There is concern that municipalities will be left with a great deal of financial obligation related to 

abandoned Green Energy project at the end of their useful life especially since municipalities were 

removed from any position of control for these projects by the Green Energy Act. 

 

With unrelated comments made by the newly appointed Minister of Municipal Affairs and Ministry of 

Housing Steve Clark of wanting to hear from municipalities regarding improvements that could be made, 

perhaps we are at an appropriate junction in municipal/provincial relations for such petitions to be heard. 

 

  

 

 

Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

Craig Davidson, Treasurer/Administrator  

                            Name, Position                                                                Name, Position 

 

  

x 


